
City of Georgetown, Texas
City Council

September 23, 2025
 
SUBJECT:
Potential International Code Modifications to Reduce Housing Costs

SUGGESTED ACTION:
Presentation and discussion regarding building and fire codes review for possible changes for
affordable housing -- Glen Holcomb, Building Official, John Sullivan, Fire Chief, and Mayor Josh
Schroeder

ITEM SUMMARY:
Mayor Schroeder has requested this workshop to lay out his vision and goals for reviewing the
adopted International Codes in an attempt to reduce housing costs in Georgetown, and determine
if the full Council would like staff to move forward with this review.  City staff will lay out the history
of International Code adoptions in Georgetown and planned upcoming adoptions.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:

SUBMITTED BY:
Karen Frost, City Secretary

ATTACHMENTS:
Council Workshop - Potential International Code Modifications to Reduce Housing Costs.pdf

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3613599/Council_Workshop_-_Potential_International_Code_Modifications_to_Reduce_Housing_Costs.pdf
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